Republic of the Philippines
MUNICIPALITY OF ORION
Province of Bataan

Bidg and Awards Committee

Secretariat Office, 2™ Floor Municipal Building, San Vicente, Orion, Bataan
Telephone No. 244-9611 local 101

NOTICE TO PROCEED

December 11, 2023

EDWIN S. SANTIAGO ENTERPRISE
CORPORATION

Bagong Sikat, Cabiao,

Nueva Ejica

Dear Sir / Madam,

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved; notice is hereby given to Edwin S.
Santiago Enterprise Corporation that good may proceed on the Delivery of Brand New
Forward Dump Truck.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms and
conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space
provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Municipality of Orion, Bataan.

Very truly yours,

ANTONIO L. RAYMUNDO JR
Municipal Mayor




